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IRR CEO Frans Cronje comments on TAU SA 

 

On 28 February, a poorly worded social media post drafted and issued under my 

direction created the impression that the IRR was of the view that the Transvaal 

Agricultural Union of South Africa (TAU SA) had neglected its members.  

 

This was not our intention. On the contrary, TAU SA has consistently been the only 

agricultural group to identify the threat posed by the drive towards Expropriation 

without Compensation.  

 

It has, in our experience, always acted boldly and unapologetically in defence of its 

members.  

 

Given what is at stake in current threats to property rights in the country, all South 

Africans can be grateful to TAU SA and its leadership. 
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